
   

 

   

 

Subject: Thank You and Exciting Plans for 2025! 

 

As we close the chapter on 2024, we extend our thanks for your invaluable 
partnership. Together, we’ve empowered countless adults to gain new skills, unlock 
their potential, and embrace lifelong learning. Thank you for your support in making 
2024 a great year! 

 

Looking Ahead to 2025 
We’re excited to build on this success with even more free, flexible, and engaging 
learning opportunities for adults aged 19+. Highlights include: 

 

• Intro to English: Tuesday afternoons to boost confidence in English. 
• English and Maths Courses: Leading to valuable qualifications. 
• Wellbeing Courses: Photography & Wellbeing, crafts, and journaling for 

mindfulness and confidence. 
• Digital Skills: Learn to use phones, iPads, tablets and laptops—ideal for 

anyone with a new device! 
• Childcare Workshop: Explore careers and volunteering in childcare on 

Monday, February 24. 

 

 

All are welcome at our info sessions in our community venues: 

 

Thursday, January 9th: St Helens Library, WA10 1BX, 10:30AM-1PM 

 

Monday, January 13th: Park Road Centre, WA9 1HE, 1PM-3PM 

 

Wednesday, January 15th: United Reformed Church, WA10 2JZ, 9:30AM-12PM 

 

Wishing you a peaceful and joyful end to the year—and a bright start to 2025! 

 



   

 

   

 

Contact Information: 

For more information, call 01744 676671 or 01744 677328, text 07702 959814, or 
email adultlearning@sthelens.gov.uk. Stay updated by following St Helens ACL 
on Facebook. 

 

Participants in all ACL courses must be aged 19+ and reside in the Liverpool City 
Region. 

 


